
 

 

 
Notice of Continuation of  

Fidelity American Disciplined Equity® Currency Neutral Class 
 

Dear Investor, 
 
We are sending you this notice because you are or were an investor in Fidelity American 
Disciplined Equity® Currency Neutral Class (the “Fund”). 
 
On October 5, 2020, we sent you a Notice of Termination advising you that, subject to shareholder 
approval, the Fund would be terminated after the close of business on December 4, 2020. 
However, in order to support our commitment to maintain a robust, healthy and tax efficient 
capital structure for investors over time, we have made the decision not to proceed with the 
termination of the Fund and to cancel the shareholder meeting called to approve the termination of 
the Fund. 
 
A news release announcing this decision was distributed on October 22, 2020 and is available on 
the SEDAR website at https://www.sedar.com/. 
 
The Fund will reopen to investors on or around November 6, 2020. 
 
For further information  
If you have any questions, please speak to your financial advisor or contact Fidelity Investments at 
1 800 263-4077 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. (EST). You may also email us at 
cs.english@fidelity.ca 
 
Sincerely, 

 

W. Sian Burgess 
Secretary 


